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Supporting everyone to be kind, confident and curious 

Attendance Ted 
 

Congratulations to Hawks who 

had the highest  

attendance last week. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Easter! 

Friday 

 4th April 2025 

Happy Birthday To …    
Clara (Hawks)  Jacob W (Eagles)  

Blanche (Robins)   Jessica (Eagles) 

Zack (Puffins)   Spencer (Wrens)  

Logan (Puffins)   Thea KB (Owls) 

Evelyn (Hawks)  Phoebe (Eagles) 

Cameron (Hawks) Jensen P (Eagles) 

Florence (Puffins) River (Hawks) 

Orla (Owls)   Enzo (Eagles)  

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 4th April Easter Service at church 
2:15pm —families invited, End of term 

Easter holidays Monday 7th April—Monday 
21st April.  

Tuesday 22nd April Children back to school 
Term 5 begins 

Wednesday 30th April Year 6 Pizza Express 
trip 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday school closed 

Wednesday 7th May Year 5 Secondary Ad-
mission meeting 2:30pm in school, Parent drop
-in 3:15pm to 4pm, Online Safety Parent 
Webinar 4-4:45pm (joining details will be 
emailed and a recording will be available) 

Friday 9th May Parent Celebration Assembly 

Monday 12th May Year 6 SATS week 

Friday 16th May Year 6 swimming at Dover  

Wednesday 21st May Production 6pm 

Thursday 22nd May Production 6pm 

Friday 23rd May Year 6 swimming at Dover, 
End of term  

Monday 2nd June INSET DAY school closed 

Tuesday 3rd June INSET DAY school closed 

                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This Week’s Awards     

 

Writer of the Week 

Leo (Hawks)  

Reader of the Week 

Jess (Eagles) 

Mathematician of the Week 

Daisy R (Robins) 

Creative Artist of the Week 

Fiona (Jays)  

Scientist of the Week 

Zack (Puffins) 

Citizen of the Week 

Arthur T for being a kind and caring buddy 

Easter Egg Competition Winners! 
 
Our fantastic winning entries came from:  
 
Poppy (Wrens), Olha (Jays), Kai (Robins), Lyndon (Owls), 
Edie (Puffins), Tilly (Eagles), Felix (Hawks).  
Staff: Mrs Taylor and Mrs King 
 
The winners received an Easter Egg. Our thanks to the 
PTA for organising.  


